
 
  

 

BRIDGE CLOSURE NOTICE/DETOUR 
 

Beginning Monday, March 24th, 2025 the East 
Franklin St. bridge will be CLOSED to all traffic 
for bridge replacement until the project is 
completed, on or about July 1st, 2025. Detour 
signage along these routes will be in place during 
the course of construction.   
 
A map of the detour route is above for your 
reference.  


